
DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL  22 Raglan Street MANLY   DA2022/2256 (Lot 100 DP 1009880) - Demolition works and construction of a mixed use development with basement car parking.  The proposal is ‘Nominated Integrated Development’ and approval is required from WaterNSW under s.90(2) (Water management works approval to construct and use a specified water supply/drainage/flood work at a specified location) of the Water Management Act 2000.  Consent Authority: Northern Beaches Council   Applicant: The Trustee for The Para Erep Trust Enquiries: Tony Collier, Principal Planner Submissions Close: 3 March 2023  


